
 

NOTICE  

Disruption in Service  

 

 There is currently a planned service disruption.  The 
estimated time of the service disruption will be:  

  

From: October 24th, 2022  
  

To: October 28th, 2022  

The disruption includes:  
 
Due to construction and with Fourth Street being down to 
one lane, the Lions Loop walking trail that crosses over 
Fourth Street is affected. The trail remains open and 
accessible; however, access is limited. Traffic control is in 
place for trail users to detour through the construction 
zone.  
 

 
On behalf of the Town of Gananoque, we would like to 
thank you for your patience in this matter.  
 Contact: Public Works at 613-382-2149 ext. 1613 or email 
at pwinfo@gananoque.ca  
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